
 

 

 

January 2019                 

School resumes on Monday, January 7, 2019.                                                     

On cold, snowy days please check the school 

website, television, or radio for a listing of 

school closings.  We are closed whenever 

Muskego/Norway school district is closed.  Also, 

since many Pre-K parents drive to school, we 

encourage you to make your own decisions 

about staying home when the weather is a 

concern and travel is questionable.  Please call 

your child’s teacher and leave a message if your 

child is ever absent for any reason.  Thank you. 

 

Our full day 4K children and children staying for 

Extended Care after lunch should be bringing 

snow gear (snow pants, jackets, hats, mittens, 

scarves, and boots) to school each day. Children 

leaving at 11:00 AM are not expected to bring 

snow gear daily. If we can plan for a sunny, 

snowy day for a morning recess we will let 

parents know with a note home, on the parent 

board and/or e-mail to inform you. This is 

usually on short notice, based on the weather. 

Children must bring all their snow gear to 

school to play in the snow on a designated “play 

in the snow day”.  It can be quite an ordeal to 

get everyone dressed to go outside, but it’s a lot 

of fun when we manage to do it!  Parents are 

welcome to come to school at 10:30 AM on 

designated snow days to help us get ready and 

join us in the snow!  

 

In our Bible lessons this month we will be 

learning about Jesus as he grew up and began 

his ministry with the 12 disciples.  

 

The all school theme day for January is on 

Friday, January 11. It’s Pajama Day!  

(Thursday, January 10 for non-Friday students.) 

 

Book orders are due by January 15. 

 

Wednesday, January 23, our 3K and 4K 

students will be treated to a presentation here 

in the Centennial Gym by Sunset Playhouse. We 

will see a play based on the book The Song and 

Dance Man, by Karen Ackerman. Parents and 

non-Wednesday students are welcome to join 

us in the gym at 9:00 AM.  

 

Friday, January 25, UNITY is sponsoring a 

special breakfast in the Centennial Gymnasium 

for parents and grandparents before school. 

Check the Wednesday note for more details.  

 

Sunday, January 27, 1:00 to 3:00 PM, is the 

date for our School Open House. Registration to 

enroll for next school year is done on-line 

through TADS. Registration will open the week 

of January 7. Returning Pre-K families are 

encouraged to sign-up early.  

 

There is no school on Thursday and Friday, 

January 31 and February 1.  Extended Care will 

be available by special sign-up. 

 

Happy 2019! 

We are happy to have a new student 
joining us for 4K this month. Please help 
Elise and her family feel welcome! 


